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Ottawa, September 6, 1924

Sir Arthur Ï7. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.3., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal, P. 0.

P My dear Sir Arthur:

I thank you for your letter of September the 5th

just received.

I shall be glad to discuss its representations with 

my colleague, "Ir. Murphy, who has in hand the adjustment of all 

matters arising out of the postal strike.

With kind regards,

Believe me,

Yours very sincerely,
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